
To:  Board of Education 

 

From:  Margo Empen, Superintendent 

 

Subject: Action Item, Mid-Year Graduates  

 

PROPOSED MOTION BY THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

That the Board approve the request for early graduation for the following three Dixon 

High School students per Board Policy 6:300 – Dorothy Barnett, Marco Ortiz, and Bailey 

Snyder. 

 

 

Moved by _____________________________; Seconded by______________________ 

 

YEA    NAY   YEA    NAY 

 

____  Josh Arduini  ____   ____  John Jacobs  ____  

 

____  Jill Stoker  ____   ____  Brad Sibley  ____ 

 

____  Scott Johnson  ____   ____  Pam Tourtillott  ____ 

 

____  Jim Schielein  ____ 

 
Background: 

 

Mid-Year Graduates – Upon successful completion of first semester of the 2016-17 school year, the 

following students will have met Dixon High School’s requirements for graduation in January of 2017 and 

are requesting early graduation.  The students are going to enter the workforce, military, or continue their 

education at Sauk Valley Community College respectively.  If you have any questions, please contact me at 

your earliest convenience.   

 

 


